Michelle Langmeyer
10980 Waterview Court
St. Marys, Ohio 45885
langmeyermichelle@gmail.com
419-303-9128

OCT 3 0 2018

October 26, 2018

Celina City Schools 715 E. Wayne St. Celina, Ohio 45885

Dear Dr. Ken Schmiesing,

Please accept this letter as notification of my formal intent to retire at the end of the 2018-2019 school year. I have genuinely enjoyed my time teaching the students at Celina High School. It has been an honor to spend my last years of teaching working along side some of the best teachers, administrators and staff that I have had the honor to know during my 33 years of teaching.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your generous support and cooperation throughout my time teaching at Celina High School. It has been a pleasure to serve as a Family and Consumer Sciences teacher with the Celina City Schools and the relationships I have formed over the years will not be forgotten. If I can be of support in a transition to a new teacher or as a resource in the future, I would be happy to assist in any way possible.

Best Wishes,

Michelle Langmeyer

Family and Consumer Sciences Teacher